
LPS Food Service
Did you know Fergus County is    
home to over 100,000 head of cattle? 
Yet because of the cost of cattle and 
processing, it is extremely difficult for 
our school district to afford local beef.

The Producer Partnership
The Producer Partnership is the 
first federally inspected non-profit 
processing facility in the United States. 
It has been providing local non-profits 
with local beef since 2020 and will be 
processing all donated animals free of 
charge.

What do we need to 
make this happen?

Our food service program serves 
nearly 4,000 pounds of ground beef 
per year. This is around 12 cows. 
We are looking for donations of 
culled cattle.

Why donate?

Your donation will encourage the 
use of local beef in school meal 
programs while helping to cut meal 
costs for the district.
Please scan the QR code on the 
left to begin the process!

Bringing local beef 
to the lunch room
Lewistown Public Schools Food Service partners with 
The Producer Partnership with the goal of serving top 
quality, all-Montana beef in our homemade items.

Scan the QR code 
or visit the link 
below to begin the 
donation process

more information:
 )  (406) 535-5261
*  amie.friesen@lewistown.k12.mt.us 

LEWISTOWN PUBLIC SCHOOLS
FOOD SERVICE

https://forms.gle/rYbBmLpDJMopvtW7A


